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If the Board were to approve use of the Deferral Account Scenario for the 2019 Test
Year as proposed by Hydro, would Hydro propose any adjustments to the rural
deficit allocation between Labrador customers and Newfoundland Power to take
into consideration that Newfoundland Power would be allocated a greater share of
the rural deficit than if the cost of service were based on the Expected Supply

Scenario? If not, why not?

Hydro considers the Rural Deficit allocation under the Deferral Account Scenario to

be reasonable. Please refer to Hydro’s response to CA-NLH-313.



